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March 2nd 2020
Brigadier General Jeremy T. Sloane
Commandant of the Air War College
United States Air Force

Dear General Sloane,

I was very sorry to hear about the cancelingation of the visit of the Air War College to Israel, although I certainly understand the special circumstances that led to the decisioncancelation. We are in a very challenging time, and we too have to make some difficult decisions regarding international travel. That is absolutely understandable. 
I would like to take this opportunity and offer to expand the cooperation between our institutions. We remain ready to will host you, the college staff and your students in Israel, whenever the circumstances allow soit will be possible for you, with great willingness. המשפט הראשון מדבר על הרחבה אבל המשפט השני מדבר רק על האירוח שלהם, שכבר היה אמור לקרות. אולי להחליף את הסדר של המשפטים?
Hope to meet you at an imminent opportunityin the near future, in good health.


Yours Sincerely, 
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